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2024 MASS OF THE HOLY SPIRIT 
SOCIAL MEDIA INFORMATION

The Mass of the Holy Spirit will be a beautiful sight to behold, and we’d love as many 
people as possible to share in the celebration through social media. Here’s how you 
can help!

Use the event hashtag #MOTHS24 and encourage your teachers, Mass chaperones, 
parents, and students to use this hashtag in their social media posts leading up to the 
Mass and on the day of the Mass. Mass photos, videos, and selfies are all encouraged 
– especially if you can snag one with Bishop Izen, Bishop Williams, or Archbishop 
Hebda!

Beginning in January, we will share information about the Mass of the Holy Spirit on our 
CSCOE Facebook and Instagram pages using the hashtag #MOTHS24. Share these 
posts on your school’s pages to help spread the good news!

A recording of the event will be posted a few days after the Mass of the Holy Spirit on 
the MassofTheHolySpirit.org website. Please share it with families and teachers, and via 
social media. 

We hope that multiple news outlets will be covering the Mass of the Holy Spirit and 
publishing their stories online. Keep an eye out for any news stories after the Mass, and 
please share them on your school’s social media pages. Don’t forget to use the Mass 
hashtag, #MOTHS24.
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